
CMO35 Spring 2019 Meeting 

Date: March 24, 2019 

Meeting opened: 10:40 am 

Roll Call: All teams represented except Chicopee 

Meeting Minutes: Annual 2018 read and accepted 

Officers reports: 

 Pres: Thanked team managers for their improved management of their teams. Welcomed the 

new VP Jim Loach. Noted that the Referee assignor has added a few new referees. 

 CC Chairman: Reminded teams to wear the captain’s bands, noted that the Fall season had 

fewer dissent cards. Reminded teams that they must bring a team roster to the game and that any 

appeals must be in no later than Tuesday. 

 Treasurer: The bank accounts were all updated with new treasurer’s info. It was noted that the 

League should consider raising the league fee to cover costs. 

 Referee Assignor: Reminded managers that all players need to check in with the ref before 

game time. Some of the referees are again asking for 9am start time. Not enough AR’s for the Spring 

season but possibly the A division in the Fall.  

 Secretary: The game cancellation procedure was explained to team managers. “Cancellations 

can be made by email, text or phone however the cancellation request is NOT complete until – a 

response is received from the referee assignor AND the opposing team. The league secretary should also 

be notified.” 

 

Old Business: 2019 should be the last year new players need to send a copy of drivers license to league, 

Mass Soccer will have positive DOB system fully implemented by end of 2019.  

 

New Business: A change in the bylaw regarding ‘Game Abandonment’ was suggested. It was decided to 

hold until the next Annual meeting. The 9AM game start time was not implemented for the Spring but 

will be considered for the Fall. The league fees will remain unchanged for the Spring season and will be 

looked at again for the Fall. 

 

Next meeting: August 11, 2019 10:30am at SAC Park 

 

Meeting closed: 11:45am 

 


